
From: ANN GIGLIO <4450791gig@comcast.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 1:31 PM 

To: Failor, Craig 

Cc: info@opfs.org 

Subject: Oak Park Friends School 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

Dear Mr. Failor, 

 

I am a homeowner on south Cuyler and a neighbor of Oak Park Friends School.  I received the 

letter about the zoning meeting on August 1
st
, but am unable to attend. 

 

I want to express my support for Oak Park Friends School as a very important and valuable asset 

to our neighborhood and community.  

 

I urge you to support the expansion of the Oak Park Friends School. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Ann Giglio 

1174 South Cuyler Avenue 

Oak Park, IL 60304 


